DISTRICT VIl Zoom Meeting
November 13, 2024

The District Commissioner brought the meeting to order at 7:30 P.M.

MEMBERS PRESENT: District Commissioner, Asst. Commissioner, Sect-Treas., Referees, D7PP,
Recreation

Leagues 1,2,6,7,8,9,10,12,13,16,18,20,21,22.23,24
MEMBERS EXCUSED: Rules & Revisions,
MEMBERS ABSENT: Coaching, Leagues 3,17,19,
GUESTS: Edgar Berumen-CYSA

MINUTES: M/S/IC To approve the Oct. Minutes and email poll for Sanger Tournament
Approved

TREASURER: No report

REGISTRATION: John is meeting with two registrars to understand the registration system and what
improvements can be made. Contact Edgar for any issues.

RECREATION: Karl submitted a written report concerning the four-goal system. Some leagues have tried
it and it works. He thanked everyone for their support and wished them Happy Holidays.

COACHING: No report
REFEREES: No report.

D7PP: Diego stated that he was stepping down from the playing program. He gave some ideas for
leagues to join or form on their own. Suggestion that Visalia and Porterville could form a South Valley
Playing League, a form of CCSL, etc. He will continue as Assistant Commissioner. A list of winners who
need to pick up their medals from the office was read.

CUPS: See Commissioner’s report

OFFICE: Two leagues still have not paid their office fees. If not paid by the end of the month, they will be
put in “Bad Standing” as per the board’s policy.

STATE OFFFICE: Edgar highlighted that State Cup is open for enroliment. Deadline is November 25™.
COMMISSIONER’S REPORT: District Cup has been cancelled. Only 18 teams applied. Names of the

teams will be sent to the state office so they may apply for State Cup. Head injury protocol has been

passed by the State Board. Information will be sent to the leagues.

OLD BUSINESS: Clovis Tournament details have been sent to all coaches. Sanger Tournament info will

be sent. Kerman needs to get their paperwork in so an email poll can be done.




NEW BUSINESS: As stated under “Office”, two leagues will be placed in Bad Standing if assessments
aren’t paid by EOM. The District is to be donated a set of pop-up goals and flags for U6,U8 and U10s.
They will be stored at the office and leagues may borrow them. All Star mini league was suggested after
district Cup was cancelled. Anyone interested? CCSL between District VIl and VI talks have been
started. Could be an alternative to the Playing Program.

GOOD OF THE GAME: Thanks for all the hard work done in their leagues

There is no December meeting.

Happy Holidays to all.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:17 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,
Gladys Olsen, Secretary




